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Dear Ms. vanGenderen

On February 18, 2011 the Department of Environmental Protection’s Solid and Hazardous Waste
Management Program accepted as administratively complete the September 9, 2011 request for an
administrative action from the Burlington County Office of Solid Waste Mandgement concerning -
Republic Services of NJ LLC (Republic) Transfer Station. This administrative action:proposes to:
inciude in the Burlington County-Sclid Waste Management. Plan: (County -Plan)-the’addition of
Block 1300, Lots 14, 15, 15, '16, and 17 at the Repubhc Transfar Station loéated mMount Laurel b
. Township. -

Originally, Republic Transfer Stauon fonnerly k.nown as Aﬂantlc Recovery and:Transfer -System
. located at Block 1300, Lot 13 was grandfathered into the County Plan with no assigned capacity: -
- and received its initial approval from the Department in 1978. On January 27, 2000, the Department
approved the increase of capacity from 240 tons per day to 650 tons per day. On July 10, 2000; the
Department approved the exchanging of several properties from AJhed Waste Industrlcs/Brownmg
Ferris Iridustries to Republic Transfer Station. _

Pursuant to N.JLA.C, 7:26-6.11(b) 5., the modification of an existing facility including the approval
of additional lots and blocks constitutes an approvable administrative action. Therefore, the County
Plan designation for the Republic Transfer Station is Block 1300, Lots 13, 14, 15, 16, and 17 in
Mount Laure] Township. This request is hereby approved as an administrative action pursuant to
NJA.C. 7:26-6.11(f).

Please be advised that this administrative action approval shall not be construed as an expression of

the Department’s intent to issue & general approval to the subjec:t faclhty for ﬂw above noted
operational changes,
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If you have any questions relative to this action, please contact Najwa N. Ali of my staff at (609)
984-9773 or email at najwa. ah@deg state.nj.us. _
Siﬁberéiy,

Guy Watson, Chief
Bureau of Recy yeling and Plannmg



